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ITEM 
Hangar Ground Lease Agreements for Harriet Alexander Field 

 

BACKGROUND 
Harriet Alexander Field is owned and operated by a partnership between Chaffee County and the City of Salida.  The 

airport is managed by a board made up of representatives of both the City and County, and the board makes 

operational recommendations to both the Board of County Commissioners and the City Council.   

 

The Airport Advisory Board routinely recommends approval of ground leases to allow private parties to construct and 

occupy airplane hangars on the property of Harriet Alexander Field.  Recently, two agreements for hangar sites were 

extended to Salida Airplane Hangar LLC (represented by Philip Sterling) and Mark Klingersmith, respectively.  The 

attached ground leases would allow for establishment of the lease and hangar to Salida Airplane Hangar LLC and Mr. 

Klingersmith with the same term as other hangar owners.  The term for the lease is for twenty (20) years, with an option 

for both to renew at the end of the term. 

 

FISCAL NOTE 
The attached ground leases provide for an annual revenue for the airport of $0.2111 per square foot of area rented 

(4,900 and 1,440 square feet respectively).  This would equate to $1,338.32 per year, with adjustments for inflation. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the Ground Lease with Salida Airplane Hangar LLC and Mark 

Klingersmith, as recommended by the Airport Advisory Board. 

 

SUGGESTED MOTION 
A City Councilperson should state, “I move to combine and approve the Consent Agenda”, followed by a second and a 

roll call vote. 
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